

Dear Parents

It's spring again! We are looking forward to April and enjoying the nice weather. We will be spending more time outside exploring. Remember to dress your child appropriately for those breezy mornings. Please provide extra shoes or boots, extra socks, and clothes. It will be wet and for muddy most the time. We need to be able to change them if they get wet.

In the coming weeks, we will be celebrating the week of the young child. During that week we will have different events going on each day for the students here at the center.

Thank you,

Ms. Karen, Ms. Maddie

Themes

Weather, easter, pond life



Please feel free to contact us with any question

ProCare or <u>Bumblebees.onces@gmail.com</u>

Upcoming Dates

April 1-2 Picture Day

April 7-11 The week of the young child

April 12 Yardsale & 8-2pm

April 16 Egg hunt and easter

celebration

April 18 Center closed

April 22-23 Picture Days